
 

From your closet to our goal! 
 

VHS Class of 2017 Clothing Drive 

 

Kick start the new year with a winter cleaning by  donating used items to 
support the Class of 2017!    

When:  Collection will be from Wednesday,  12/21 to Tuesday, 1/10 

What:  We are collecting the following items: 
● wearable & used clothing (men, women, & children) 
● shoes, belts, & handbags 
● linens 
● stuffed animals 
● toys (stuffed animals, dolls, loose Legos, beach toys, blocks, etc.) 
● bicycles 
● baby accessories (feeding bottles, pacifiers, bowls, sipping cups and diapers, etc.- 

does not have to be in original packaging) 
 

Where:  All items can be left in the boxes located in the front hallway by the main office or 
in Room 13;  Items must be placed in well-tied plastic bags 

Who:  The Class of 2017 will receive a donation for the total poundage collected.  

The used items will go to:  Poland, Republic of Georgia, Ghana, Liberia, Honduras, 
Nicaragua, Haiti, India, Mali, Senegal, Sierra Leone and Kenya. The items will then be sold 
at local markets and thrift stores at low, affordable prices. 

Any questions, please contact the Class of 2017 advisors:  Jennifer Errico or Jahn Maka 

mailto:jerrico@veronaschools.org
mailto:jmaka@veronaschools.org


 


